
Commissioner of Customs and Excise
meets Director General in Guangzhou
Customs District (with photos)

     The Commissioner of Customs and Excise, Ms Louise Ho, today (December
18) met with the Director General in Guangzhou Customs District, Mr Li Quan,
in the Customs Headquarters Building to exchange views on further deepening
co-operation between the two Customs administrations.
      
     Ms Ho welcomed Mr Li's visit to Hong Kong Customs with his delegation,
and chaired a meeting with the delegation. During the meeting, the two
Customs administrations discussed multiple issues, including the co-operation
on monitoring cross-boundary sea cargo, drug enforcement work, the prevention
and control of risks and fostering co-operation on facilitating procedures of
the exportation of motor vehicles between the two Customs administrations.
      
     On the same day, the delegation also visited the Customs Marine Base on
Stonecutters Island to learn about the department's marine patrol and law
enforcement work.
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